No. HAR/862/3/2020-Pt.-1
Embassy of India
Harare

CORRIGENDUM TO THE RFP DOCUMENTS FOR SELECTION
OF PROJECT MANAGEMENT CONSULTANCY SERVICES (PMC)
FOR CONSTRUCTION OF NEW CHANCERY BUILDING AND 8
RESIDENCES, AT 25, PIERS ROAD,
BORROWDALE, HARARE

The RFP was published on the Embassy’s Website on 15% December,
2021 and uploaded on CPP Portal on 20" December, 2021.

The Last date for submission of Bids may be read as 10*
January, 2022 at 1700 hrs. instead of 5™ January, 2022 at 1700 hrs. and
Opening of Technical Bids for PMC may be read as 11*" January, 2022
at 1100 hrs. instead of 6" January, 2022 at 1100 hrs.

The remaining Terms and Conditions remains unaltered.

Attache (Project & DDO)



